
    
  
     
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Our Ref: MGLA030217-1471 
 

7 February 2017 
 
 
 
Dear   
 
Freedom of information request 
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 2 February 2017. Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000.  
 
You asked:  
 

“It is in relation to his tax and ban approach to emissions for cars in London 
1) How many Chauffeur cars trips and taxis has he taken since May ’17 and at what cost 
and for what reason? 
2) The same for his special advisers” 

 
In line with our publication scheme, details of the Mayor's travel costs and expenses are 
published on the following page https://www.london.gov.uk/people/mayoral/sadiq-
khan/expenses and are broken down into the following categories: Taxi invoices, Taxi expense 
claims, Other domestic travel, Foreign travel, Other expenses. As well as categorising 
expenditure, details of individual expenses are shown.   
 
The same details are also shown for the Mayor’s team 
at https://www.london.gov.uk/people/mayoral. Future expense claims will also be published 
on these pages.  
 
The Audit Panel considers reports on expenses claimed by elected officials and staff at City Hall 
and you can find their reports online at https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/london-
assembly/audit-panel.   
 
I searched for any previous requests for information from yourself regarding the Mayor’s travel 
costs and we have not received any previous emails or letters on this subject. 
 
We have received some letters from you about roads, cycling and congestion which were passed 
to TfL for response in line with the notice on the ‘contact us’ section of our website. 
 

 



If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Ruth Phillips  
Information Governance Officer  
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA's FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at:  
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
 
 
cc Mark Field MP 
 

 
 




